
 

 
 
October 17, 2023 
 
Addendum 3 
 
ITB #23-53-211209 
Seattle Terminal Electrical Repairs 
Addendum number 3 has been issued for questions/ clarification. 
 
The Closing Date for this ITB has not changed. 
Bids will be received until October 26, 2023 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.  
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

   

Questions: 
1. Does ARRC want the transformer in the electrical building to be provided with a stainless‐steel housing 

to match other equipment?  Other enclosures are specified as stainless. 
     A.   Please add the following to ‘General Notes’, Sheet E1.00:“5.  Electrical enclosures for motor   
 starters, panel P1, meter enclosure, and transformers (T1 & T2), shall be stainless steel.   
            All other requirements apply.”  

 
 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


